Community Unit School District #20
Superintendent Doug Daugherty
1802 Cedar St.
Lawrenceville, IL 62439
Special Services Office
Special Services Coordinator Kristine Rhinehart
Ph: 618-943-8376 Fax: 618-943-4092

March 18th, 2024

Dear Parents,

| hope this finds you all doing well and your child is having a successful school year at
Unit 20. Here in the Special Services office we strive to provide our students with the
best services and support possible. As part of this, the lllinois State Board of
Education’s (ISBE) Special Education Department collaborates with Measurement Inc,
a contracted company, to conduct a parent survey periodically. The purpose is to see
how well we are doing at involving parents of students Individualized Education
Programs in their child’s education. Those results are then shared with the District and
are used as a tool for improvement. These results are very important to both ISBE and
Unit 20’s Special Services Department.

In January, ISBE began to send out these surveys via mail with a submission date of
May 15th. You are/were able to complete the surveys either online or by mail. However,
to date we’ve only received 6 completed surveys as reported to us by ISBE. We are
asking for parents to please look for your survey letter and complete the survey as soon
as possible. The deadline is May 15th, 2024.

If you are the parent of a student with an Individualized Education Program (IEP), you
may have received a survey in the mail from Measurement, Incorporated, the current
contractor administering the ISBE survey. Your opinions are very important to us. Your
answers will be combined with those from other parents to help the state and individual
school districts improve family-school partnerships in special education. No one from
your school district will know how you answered the survey questions.



For more information or if you need assistance with completing the survey in English or
Spanish, please contact Measurement Inc. at ISBEParentSurvey@Measlnc.com or
toll-free at (877) 881-7077.

» Illinois State Board of Education
2024 Parent Survey-Special Education and Support Services

Complete this paper version or complete it online.
Go to the online survey by visiting www.mievaluation.com/isbe2024.htm or by scanning the QR
code.
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Contact Measurement Incorporated for help in English or Spanish.
Email ISBEParentSurvey@Measinc.com or call toll-free (877) 881-7077.

When you have completed the survey please sign the form included and return it to your
child’s SpEd teacher. We will be offering a treat for all who return the form indicating that
their parents participated in the survey. We would like to have as many of these surveys
completed as possible before Spring break so we can offer the treats during that week
before the kids leave. However, the deadline is not actually until May the 15th. The
treats will be provided to any student who returns the form prior to the deadline.

Thank you so much for your time, feedback, and support!

Kristine Rhinehart/Special Services Coordinator-Unit #20




Parent Survey Submission

Dear Parents:

Please check either number 1 or 2 and sign with your child’s name. They will receive a
treat when they return this form to their teacher. Indicating your participation.

Thank you in advance!

Student Name:

Parent Signature:

1) My signature indicates that | completed the survey that was sent to me.

2) | did not receive a survey but called the number to offer my input.

RETURN TO YOUR CHILD’S SpEd TEACHER!!

Thank you again!



